
Dear 5th Graders and Families, 

 

Starting next week, we would like to offer the opportunity to meet face to face online using 

Microsoft Teams. For this to happen, parents and students will need to read and sign the 

permission form below and email it back to us. 

We will use this platform for students to meet, talk, and reconnect with their teachers and 

their classmates. We will also be using this for small book talk groups for reading.  

Students may go to their Self Service app on their iPad and install the Microsoft Teams app. 

This will automatically be connected with their ECASD account and therefore the students will 

not have to login with any username or password.   

Please just hit reply to this email and respond with a yes or no along with your name and your 

student’s first and last name. We will only be inviting the students with permission.  

We appreciate your support in your student’s learning.  

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs. Moua and Mrs. Lawrence 

 

I, __________________________, give permission for my 

student,____________________________, to be part of an 

ECASD online meeting where his/her personally identifiable 

information (which will be their first and last name only, there will 

be nothing else) may be shared with Mrs. Moua and Mrs. 

Lawrence.  

Location: Students should be in a public location in their home 

when meeting in Microsoft Teams. 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Microsoft_Teams
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/

